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Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Rogers, Thomas L. [Thomas.Rogers@orlandohealth.com]
Sent:  Tuesday, May 05, 2009 8:23 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: 105a - Haz Drug Appx A Rev

To whom it may concern:

Please correct me if I'm wrong but | did not see trastuzmab (Herceptin) listed on any of your lists and
would like to know whether it has been ruled in or out as being hazardous. This drug is used in large
amounts in our institution. Please comment.

What is the rationale for removal of BCG from the list ? While it is understood that the vaccine should be
admixed outside the hood (BSC) to avoid contamination of equipment, I'm afraid that removal from the list
may send the wrong message that somehow precautions should no longer be taken to avoid exposure.
Perhaps a note describing use of some of the closed containment systems available would be helpful to
dispel any notions that somehow BCG exposure is no longer harmful.

Thank you for your time.

Tom Rogers, Pharm D, BCPS
Pharmacy Clinical Coordinator

MD Anderson Cancer Center - Orlando
1400 South Orange Avenue, MP790
Orlando, FL 32806

ph: (321) 843 - 5107

fax: (321) 841 - 7204
thomas.rogers@orlandohealth.com

This e-mail message and any attached files are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) named above. If you are
not the intended recipient, any review, use, or distribution of this e-mail message and any attached files is strictly prohibited.

This communication may contain material protected by Federal privacy regulations, attorney-client work product, or other privileges. If you
have received this confidential communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail message and permanently
delete the original message. To reply to our email administrator directly, send an email to: postmaster@orlandohealth.com .

If this e-mail message concerns a contract matter, be advised that no employee or agent is authorized to conclude any binding agreement
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